
CHRISTMAS TREE PICK UP NOTICE 
 

JOHN’S DISPOSAL WILL BE PICKING UP CHRISTMAS TREES 

SATURDAY JANUARY 11, 2020 

 

HAVE YOUR CHRISTMAS TREE TO THE CURB BY 6:00 A.M 

 

If you miss this date you can call John’s Disposal for a bulk item pickup 

at 262-473-4700 

 

You may also cut your tree is half and if it fits in your garbage can 

John’s Disposal will pick it up. 

 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT 262- 495-8316 
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